INSTITATIONATEROIDIO Y LA SEPONDE LA LINE UT A. SI (8.7 MM En 13.7 NS O)

bring up changes and policy ideal. When it comes to legal nak, but we typically inform IPPG give us the the results of these policy changes and discuss how thilly Student Governmeresident Nathaniel Lowell suggested ne of the IPPC subcommittees may be beneficial so Glege g made to policy. Hsuggested that from the student unexpectedly. Hving a space to talkabout these mandatory the students can be helpful.

and Institutional Diversity Ishua Woodforkspok on our full institutional perspective rather than just championing ents, staff, faculty, or administrats) President Conner C is to channel information to the Skimore community

Second, the residential experience was discussed, particularly how to frame it. Third, institutional planning was also discussed as we have many planning horizons at play this year. Fourth, the pressure nationwide on the topic of speech and expression appears more pronounced than ever. Fifth, the item that developed the most is what we are calling "Community of Care," which was previously "Health, Wellness, Fitness and Athletics," which is still a work in progress and a major focus this year. President's Cabinet had great feedback asking if there is a larger concept that would be meaningful to our community and Community of Care was suggested. What does a Community of Care mean at Skidmore? This includes mental health, compensation, benefits, sense of community, to name a few examples.

Institutional Effectiveness Specialist Amy Tweedy expressed support for the exercise of having annual goals and noted that it assists with the documentation of our accreditation. She asked if there are ways the community can attach their projects to the SAA? VP Vero and VP for Communications and Marketing Stauderman stated that much of their work and focus is surrounding the work and items on the SAA. This is an active document that helps to determine the direction of the College. VP Woodfork pointed out that the SAA is not an exhaustive list of work and efforts and questioned if we separate the review of last year's items from this year's proposed goals.

SGA President Nathaniel Lowell '24 spoke about reimagining residential space for students. After speaking with various students on campus, he suggested the residential areas are a place to sleep, but lack social spaces to gather. President Conner acknowledged the need for such spaces and addressing this need will be part of the planning.

President Conner explained that we will conclude the Visions and Values project this fall and move into discussions about Strategic Planning by year's end and into next year, working towards a new President This 64 This 64

The SAA will return to IPPC when we seek endorsement of the goals and document. If members have additional thoughts, please share. After that the revised document will go to the Board of Trustees' Strategic Planning Committee for discussion and ultimately Board approval.

6. Agenda Setting for 2023-2024: Call for Agenda Items

President Conner stated that there were some carry-over agenda items from last spring that need to be resolved. VP Woodfork listed the items, including: returning to the Transphobia demands beyond the ones we covered with the expansion of all-gender restrooms and the passage of an updated Name Policy; moving the chalking item to the IPPC Subcommittee on Student Affairs; moving the animals on campus over to the Safety Committee; and holding a campus interpretive event on the Supreme Court's rulings on the affirmative action cases.

President Conner noted that the final carry over item is the single reco2 (ha)4(e)1 (i)-6 (n)-4etivMLL LABLA BB